
 

April 2023 

In the wake of the 2023 budget, the Minister of Long Term Care, the Honourable Paul Calandra 
has been touring the province and visiting LTC sites.  
 
The OLTCC team continues to work at Government stakeholder tables and sub tables, as well as 
direct engagement of Government officials to provide direct input to discussions around 
measures to improve quality of care in LTC homes. Specifically, this last month, OLTCC is 
watching and contributing to the discussion on administration of prescription drugs to residents 
by varying personnel.  
 
The Legislature will rise in early June for the summer but work with committee and advisory 
tables will continue. 


